
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

January 15, 2018 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:20 PM by president Bill Mitchell, AEØEE.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 24 members in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for January is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2018 are now due. Check the roster 

page on the website to make sure you are paid up for the year. You can make your contribution 

using PayPal or by mail. See the home page for links. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

The Minnesota Cup for Field Day 2017 was was won by the Blue Lake Brothers (KØAD, KØAUG, 

NØAT, NØKK). 

The 20th Anniversary Minnesota QSO Party will be held February 3rd. See www.w0aa.org/mnqp for 

details. 

DX Donation prospects 

 3D2 Rotuma – the board decided not to donate to this expedition 

 KH1 Baker Island – member voting is currently open for a $2,000 contribution 

 6O6O Somalia & VP6D Ducie – both have been approved by the board and will be put up 

for member vote after KH1 vote completes 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/index.html
http://www.w0aa.org/mnqp


The board is discussing buying a new projector for presentations. The current thinking is to hold 

a fund drive to cover the cost instead of using club funds. 

DRAWING: 

$113 was collected for the drawing and three winners received $20 each: KØCN, KØBBC, & 

KEØIFT. The balance of $53 went to the club treasury. A book donated by the ARRL was won by 

WØJMP. 

PROGRAM: 

Matt KØBBC spoke on the International Grid Chase. He also discussed issues expected to come 

up at the ARRL board of directors meeting the weekend of January 20/21. 

 

The February program will be Secrets of DX Online Tools. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 

 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 



 


